
  

 

Notification letter 

 

  

May 4, 2022         

Second comment period begins May 9 for EAC amendment to haul 
material  
Dear neighbour, 

The Environmental Assessment Office is beginning a second public comment period from May 9 to 
May 30, 2022 for BC Hydro’s request to amend its Environmental Assessment Certificate for the 
Site C project. The first comment period took place from April 29 to May 28, 2021. 

The application to the B.C. Environmental Assessment Office focuses on using public roads to haul 
material from 85th Avenue Industrial Lands to the dam site on a contingency basis. 

Hauling would only take place when the conveyor is not operating due to events beyond BC 
Hydro’s control. This could include vandalism/sabotage, extreme and prolonged inclement 
weather, equipment repair delay/disruption, expertise disruption, localized fires, vehicle, equipment 
or human accident, and force majeure or “Act of God” events. 

The public is invited to submit comments regarding new or additional adverse impacts that might 
result from the proposed amendment.  

Review the complete application for amendment 
 

• Site C: https://sitecproject.com/permits-and-approvals  
• BC EAO: https://projects.eao.gov.bc.ca/  

 
Provide input to the BC Environmental Assessment Office 

• Online form: 
https://projects.eao.gov.bc.ca/p/588511a0aaecd9001b82316d/commenting 

• Mail: Sarah Duggan, Project Assessment Director, Environmental Assessment 
Office, PO Box 9426, Stn Prov Govt, Victoria BC V8W 9V1 

• Fax: 250-356-2208 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Site C Project Team 
 
Toll-free: 1-877-217-0777 
Email:  sitec@bchydro.com 
Website:  sitecproject.com 
Twitter:  @sitecproject 
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